
TRINITY GRAMMAR SCHOOL MIDDLE AND SENIOR SCHOOL, Return to School Information Booklet, Term 4, 2021

Students must have their bags with them 
on the floor of the car or next to them on 
the seat. They are not to go to the boot 
to get their bag. 

We look forward to welcoming our Year 7 to 11 students back onsite for their learning from Monday 
25th October. This is likely to result in an increase in traffic due to the current guidelines outlined by 
the government. After consultation with Inner West Council and Traffic & Highway Patrol Command, 
Trinity has been granted permission to provide a temporary alternative traffic management plan for the 
return of students. Please read through the Plan below and we would like to emphasise that the most 
important aspect regarding student drop off and pick up is safety. 

Temporary Change to our Traffic Management Plan

•	 Be Patient, Be Calm, Don’t Rush and allow extra time

•	 Pull off the main road carefully and completely to drop off

•	 Students are encouraged to take the short walk to school to assist  
with the management and flow of traffic

•	 Follow the flow of the traffic and merge back in carefully

•	 Older boys should look after our younger students and walk up together

•	 Remember to drop off in a safe location that provides a safe route for your  
son to walk to school, crossing either no roads or only small low traffic streets

•	 Always park legally

STAY COVID SAFE
Every Step Counts
Temporary Alternative drop off arrangements from Week 4 

The map below shows our suggested drop off locations and a circle 
that indicates 500m from the centre of the school.
Every step counts in the the final 500m

 Drop off  Zone Old Canterbury Road Western Side
 Pedestrian Crossing
 Signalised Pedestrian Crossing

Key:


